
 
 

MEDWAY SCHOOL BOARD POLICY 
 

“EIGHTH GRADE CLASS TRIP” 
 

 
NEPN/NSBA CODE:  IJOA 
 
 
Medway Middle School eighth graders may go on a class trip annually.  Non-graded and 
special education students in attendance at the middle school for their final year, will be 
considered eighth graders for the purposes of this policy. 
 
 
Fund raising and planning the trip are the responsibility of class members, under the 
supervision of the building principal and class advisor. 
 
 
Final plans will be submitted to the school board for approval before the trip is taken. 
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